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ARMED ROBBERY 
OF A 7-ELEVEN 

 
 
 
On Friday, November 21, 2008, at approximately 12:20 a.m., the Fort Lauderdale 
Police Department responded to 820 West McNab Road, Fort Lauderdale, FL in 
regards to a report of an armed robbery. 
 
Preliminary investigation has revealed that a black male suspect, wearing a shirt 
covering his head, approached one of the employees in the stockroom.  The 
suspect, armed with a knife, forced the employee to the cash register along with 
the second employee who was also working.  The suspect demanded that the 
employee hand him the money from both registers.  The suspect fled eastbound 
in an older model white sedan. 
 
The suspect has been described as a b/m, 6’0”, 185 pounds in his early 20s, with 
a Caribbean accent, wearing a black long sleeve shirt. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this robbery is encouraged to contact 
Detective William DeJesus at 954-828-5366 or Broward Crime Stoppers 954-
493-TIPS. 

 


